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8 February 1989

Dear Dr Plauger,

Regards the reballoting of the draft proposed ISO C Standard
The UK C Panel met yesterday and discussed your letter of the 6th December 1988. Our position is as fol-
lows:

We are in favour of a reballoting of the current draft recently approved by X3J11 as an ISO DP. As it
stands, the draft still requires a number of editorial changes; and we do not wish to preciude the pos-
sibility of of rectifying substantive errors or omissions which may be found in a further review of the
document.

We do not wish to hold up progress of this standard at ISO level; and we feel it is important for there to be
a single standard, that is why we have suggested that ANSI defer registration of the X3J11 draft undl these
outstanding issues have been resolved.

Yours sincerely,
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Comelia Boldyreff
Convenor, BSI IST/5/14 - C Panel



